SHOW-ME WARBIRD INVITATIONAL 2020

On behalf of the Mid Missouri Radio Control Association “Flying Tigers”, you are cordially invited to the 2020
Show-Me Warbird Invitational. We hope you can join us as we travel back in time to remember and honor
the brave pilots, aircrews and veterans who fought to preserve our freedom. Due to local social distancing
guidelines, we are moving the event to Saturday, June 27%, with a pilot's meeting beginning at 9 a.m. Early
arrivals are welcome for Friday and a meal is planned for Friday evening on the runway.

As always, the event is free for pilots and spectators, and a free lunch will be served at noon. As done in
past years, we will be accepting donations for the Central Missouri Honor Flight.

All pilots must have a current AMA membership. Aircraft are limited to 40 size and larger scale warbirds,
including turbines, sport scale military aircraft and scale civilian classic planes pre-1965. Please leave the
small foam at home.

We are excited to announce the event has moved to a new location in Columbia, MO, where MMRCA maintains
a first-class flying site. The runway is 800ft x [00ft of smooth grass (you guys know what my smoath grass
standards are). The runway runs north and south, with the pilots facing the east. Also, you can back your
trucks and trailers next to the flight line. For directions and further information about the MMRCA Flying
Tigers, check out www.mmrca.org or like us on Facebook at Mid-Missouri Radio Control Association.

|t you would like any additional information regarding this event, or information pertaining to hotels in the
area, please contact me at sforrestB4@icloud.com or a73-239-3049.

Thank you for you interest in the Show-Me Warbird Invitational. We hope to see you on the flight line!

Sincerely,
Steve Forrest
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